
Chief’s Corner 
 
Now that summer is well underway, I want to remind our residents to be aware of their 
surroundings.  As your neighbors go away on vacation, please make sure to keep an eye on 
their homes.  Our area has experienced some burglaries during the day and night.  The 
community to the south has actually experienced armed robberies.  
 
Roadside farm stands have also been broken into and have had cash or products stolen. At one 
farm stand theft, we have a video showing a truck stopped and the occupants breaking into the 
stand while several vehicles pass by.  This event occurred at 12:15 AM.   Our agency conducted 
a roadway interview of traffic passing through the area, but no one recalled seeing the truck.  
 
Once again I ask for your assistance in reporting any suspicious activity or persons by calling 
(603) 469-3344. 
 
Paul Roberts, Chief 
Plainfield Police Department 


